Please send the information below by email or text to all Y6 parents. 
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Dear Parents/Carers,

The School Nursing team from the Sheffield Children’s Hospital will attend school to carry out the height and weight screening, as part of the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP), during this academic year.

If you wish to opt out of this screening then please send an email to
scn-tr.ncmpoptout@nhs.net before 18 October 2024.

Please include in your email the following details:
· Name of child who you are opting out for
· Date of birth of the child
· School the child attends

For more information about the programme please visit website: 
https://www.sheffieldchildrens.nhs.uk/services/school-nursing/school-entry-health-screening/

Admin: 0114 3053224 (option 4)






